

MORETON SAY CE PRIMARY SCHOOL ADDMORE FEDERATION – 'TOGETHER WE ADD MORE'

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Kim Stokes MORETON SAY, MARKET DRAYTON, SHROPSHIRE TF9 3RS

NEWSLETTER



Christian Value for February: Forgiveness

Saying sorry, accepting sorry from others; making friends again and moving on; being understanding.

Message from the Head

Welcome back everyone! It's so good to see you all. It's been lovely to see the children renewing their friendships, laughing and working together. Here's what we've been up to this week....

Mrs Stokes

Class 1 - Reception

It has been wonderful having Nursery and Reception children being back in school. All children have come into school excited and ready to learn and interact with their friends and staff. Our topic this term is 'spring and life cycles'. We have been busy painting daffodils and in maths, representing numbers with beans and seeds. For World Book Day we re-enacted the story of 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt' in the 'forest'. The children also loved the sensory tuff tray which was out for them to explore and making their own treasure maps. What a lovely week!

Miss Clarke, Mrs Butler and Mrs Arblaster



Class 2

Class 2 have begun to find out about why Easter is important to Christians, starting off with a game of pass the parcel, where each layer revealed a different part of the story. Each layer had a surprise egg in too, and this reminded us that eggs can represent new life. In Forest School we collected adjectives, using characters from 'That's not my' books, placing our character around the forest and describing how they felt. We had a really busy day celebrating World Book Day. We planned the contents for our new story sacks, visited our reading cafe to digest a tasty selection of books and we took part in an escape



ISSUE 8 Friday 12th March 2021

room challenge, luckily, we all escaped just in time for lunch!

Miss Jones



Class 3

It has been lovely to have everyone back together after our rather extended Christmas break and lovely to see such positive attitudes to learning once more! We began our week back by celebrating International Women's Day and we did lots of lovely work based around this. We have also celebrated World Book Day this week and the children took part in lots of lovely activities including, designing their own book cover, writing a character description, booked themed maths and more. It was a lovely day! I can't wait to see the children continue to enjoy being back together and pick up our learning where we left off. Well done Class 3! Miss McLaughlin

Class 4

Class 4 have settled back into school brilliantly and it feels like we've never been apart! We celebrated International Women's Day and learnt about many different women who have achieved great things in their lives for many different reasons- ladies such as Rosa Parks, Emmeline Pankhurst, Marie Curie and Tu YouYou. We have also enjoyed reading the start of a narrative poem called 'The Highwayman' by Alfred Noyes. We've all been hooked into the tale so far and are looking forward to reading on. We've made many predictions about what we think might happen next and can't wait to find out if any of us are right. We will then put the poem into a piece of drama- which we're all feeling enthusiastic about!

Well done Class Four for an enthusiastic start back to school!

Mrs Baillie











